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Dear Parents/Carers,  

WORLD BOOK DAY 2023 

On Thursday 2nd March 2023, we will celebrate World Book Day at 

the nursery.  

World Book Day celebrates the joy and value of books and the art of 

reading. The worldwide events of the day are particularly aimed at 

children.   

The joys and benefits of reading are enormous and we, at Faith Montessori Nursery, hope 

to continue to encourage and enthuse your child with a love for reading that will last well 

beyond World Book Day. 

Children are invited to dress up as their favourite book character on World Book Day. 

Please ensure your child is warm and comfortable in their costume. 

We will be awarding 9 book prizes. Three (3) book prizes per age group (Babies, 

Toddlers and Pre-schoolers) for the three most original dressed book characters in 

each group – be as creative as you like!! 

Look out for the winners in our next Newsletter. 

We will also send home a £1 World Book Day token on World Book Day. This can either be 

exchanged for one of the special £1 World Book Day books, or it can be used towards the 

cost of any book priced at £2.99 or more. The token can be redeemed at most UK 

bookshops. To find your nearest bookshop visit: booksellers.org.uk/bookshop search.  

We look forward to seeing your children’s costumes on World Book Day. 

  

Thank you for your support 

Faith Montessori Nursery 


